
 

 

BARBARA NEWELL WORKSHOPS 

CHOBHAM PAVILION GU24 8AL 

 

Here is your opportunity to get all the help you need to enter the Area Show 

 

Barbara Newell FREE workshops are designed to encourage inexperienced 

Members to compete particularly in larger shows.  A condition of acceptance 

is that participants enter the upcoming Area Show in July 2024 either in the 

specially designed Barbara Newell Class or any other class of their choice. 

 

Chairmen of each Surrey Club have been asked to nominate members to join 

us at these free workshops Courtesy of the late Barbara Newell. 

The free workshops will be held on: 

SATURDAY 13TH APRIL 

WEDNESDAY 17TH APRIL 

 

PLEASE CONECT JANE RICKARD IF YOU WOULD LIKE YO ATTEND THIS 

FREE WORKSHOP. 

CHAIRMEN, PLEASE LOOK OUT FOR ANYONE IN YOUR CLUB WHO WOULD 

BE ELIGIBLE AND WOULD BENEFIT FROM THIS FREE WORKSHOP 

 

Jane Rickard 01483 282899     janer.163@btinternet.com 


